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Family Learning 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of pupils in year 3, 
 
Firstly, I would like to welcome you to Llangewydd Junior School.   
 
At the start of the academic year, I would normally send invitations out to our Year 3 parents/carers 
for our Family Learning sessions in school.  Due to the Covid-19 situation, I have decided to run 
Family Learning differently this year. 
 
The sessions will run on a Wednesday afternoon and will include a focus on: 

 Hwb 

 Google Classroom 

 Bug Club 

 Big Maths 

 Different Maths concepts 

 Spelling 

 Writing 

 Reading 
 
I am looking at running the sessions through Microsoft Teams which would need to be downloaded 
onto a device. The children will then come home with activity packs to work through with you at 
home so that you can practise the new skills together. I will also email any handouts to you. 
 
I would be grateful if you could let me know if you are interested in these sessions by emailing me 
on preecem61@hwbcymru.net.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs. M. Preece 
Family Learning Co-ordinator 
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